The HOA Board Members sincerely thank every HOA member who helped and attended the Annual HOA Meeting and Picnic.

We also thank Steve Finch for preparing such great grilled food and sides, including our members for the side dishes they provided. The Picnic was a great success!

The winners of the free dues lottery were: The Wierzbeck's, Dre Stewart, and Maggie Brown, all winners were present.

An election was held to fill a vacancy on the board to replace Karen Davis. Two candidates volunteered to run for the vacancy. Results of the election determined Brain Paul will be the new member of the Board. Congratulations to Mr. Paul as he seeks to serve our community residents and help the HOA Board.

The next Executive Board Meeting will be held on June 17, 2021, at 6:00 pm.

The next monthly community board meeting will be held on June 17, 2021. At 7:00 pm.